
WORSHIP CORE COMMUNITY MEETING NOTES 
 
March 7, 2023 
 
Present:  Charles Sciascia, Barb Roufa, Maria Mendoza, Maureen Githens, Dave & Gail 
Mueller. 
 
Prayer and Faith Sharing:  An original prayer appropriate for the meeting was read.  Part of 
the gospel for today was read and reflected upon. 
 
Ministry Updates: 

• Lectors --There is an adequate number of lectors for Sundays. 
• Decorating – Donn will check with Russ for what all has to be done for the Triduum and 

Easter, such as ordering lillies, etc.  The palms for Palm Sunday have been donated 
the past couple of years.  The Knights of Columbus have been stripping them, so we 
assume they will do it again this year. Some Sego palms are needed for Easter. 

• Hispanic Ministry – The ministry workshop was held February 18, with 20 people 
attending.  Maria will meet with the ministry heads and review the document she 
created last year pertaining to the various responsibilities and tasks for the Triduum. 
Good Friday stations of the cross will held inside because the road noise was not 
conducive to a prayerful experience.  A Lenten reflection will be held Saturday, March 
11, from 4 to 6:30 pm.  There is Mass at 7 pm on Wednesdays during Lent.   

• Music – There will be instruments accompanying the choir for the Vigil and for Easter 
morning.  The teen group will cover the 6 pm Mass on Easter.  The Hand Bell Choir will 
be ready for the Vigil and for Easter.  Charles accompanied the teen group on a retreat 
to Steubenville, and shared some ideas for encouraging congregational singing. 

 
Triduum and Easter – The Mens Choir will sing on Holy Thursday and sing the Gloria.  The 
question then was which Mass service music should be sung.  The RCIA candidates are the 
ones getting their feet washed.  Charles and Barb will discuss the old testament readings and 
psalms for the Vigil.   
 
Next meeting – April 25.  Maria will cover the prayer and faith sharing. 


